
AGENDA ITEM 8b(ii) 

 

 
John Peel 
Democratic Services Officer 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
 
 
 
Dear John,  
 
 

Please could the following Written Question be added to the agenda for the 
next Environment, Transport & Sustainability Committee to be held on 9 July 
2013: 
 
 
 

Dear Cllr West,                
 
Having been contacted by worried parents at two schools in South Portslade 
who are concerned about dangerous junctions near their schools as well as a 
group of residents suffering from continual anti social driving in their small 
road in the conservation area in the Old Village Portslade, I'm told by the 
Road Safety Team they are currently only considering work on junctions 
where there has been 8 injury causing accidents in 3 years. Can you confirm 
this is the case and when asked by parents "will a child need to be injured 
before something is done" should I answer, no it will take 8 actually.                                
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Councillor Alan Robins 
Alan Robins Labour and Co-operative Councillor South Portslade 
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